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From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 140 Stephen Markham

From:

Sent: 26 August 2015 12:52

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

| think from an environmental prospective, we have to be conscious of the negative effects this will have on the
plant and wildlife in the area.
The idea of our coastline being irreversibly altered only should appall ever\yﬁ‘)ubliner.
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From a selfish viewpoint, as a commuter, | don't wish anyone, rngfayqﬁf whom it is their only transport option, to be
forced to endure the dreadful smell and be witness to the amg@ﬁgﬁer effects on the environment.
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It will be a daily reminder of how we failed on the wayég\ from work and further cement the negative
stereotype that Dublin is a filthy city. Q’Qo*@
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Yours sincerely, OQ\\
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Stephen Markham

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

EPA Export 28-05-2016:01:18:39



